
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      October 14, 1975 
 
 
 
 
 
Secretary of State 
State House 
Providence, Rhode Island  02903 
 
Dear Mr. Burns: 
 
     Enclosed please find regulations for the Registry of Motor Vehicles to be effective  
 
November 1, l975. 
 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     Louis A. Perrotti 
     Acting Registrar 
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Enclosure 
 
 
 
 
 
Filed with the Office of the Secretary of State:  October 16, 1975 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      October 14, 1975 
 
 
 
 
Secretary of State 
State House 
Providence, Rhode Island  02903 
 
Dear Mr. Burns: 
 
     Regarding regulation, foreign language driver license examinations in 
appropriate circumstances may be given at the discretion of the Registrar of Motor 
Vehicles upon payment of a reasonable fee to be paid by the license applicant for the 
cost involved. 
 
     Such examinations are to be given by appointment only. 
 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      Lewis A. Perrotti 
      Acting Registrar 
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